Bath County Water District

POST OFFICE BOX 369
SALT LICK, KENTUCKY 40371
TELEPHONE: (606) 683-6363
TDD/TTY 1-800-648-6056

June 3, 2024

Public Service Commission
Tariff Review Branch

Post Office Box 615

Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615

RE: Purchase Water Adjustment

Bath County Water District is requesting a Purchase Water Adjustment because;
Morehead Utility Plant Board has given Bath County Water District official notice of rate
increases effective July 1, 2024. A rate increase from Mt. Sterling Water went in to effect
on August 1, 2023. Notice of the rate increase was received from Mt. Sterling Water &
Sewer System on June 22, 2023.

Bath County Water District forms request a proposed effective date of July 15, 2024 for
service rendered on and after that date.

The following documents are enclosed:
1. Purchase Water Adjustment Form
2. Resolution #2024-2 Water Rate Increase
3. Legal Notice (to be published in paper before bills go out with increase)

4. Letters to Wholesale Customers, Sharpsburg Water District, City of
Owingsville and City of Frenchburg, as notice of rate increase.

3. Tariff Sheets:
A. Tariff Shect Monthly Water Raies
B. Tariff Sheet for Wholesale Water Rates, Bulk Rate and Leak
Adjustments.

Sig

Notice from supplier showing increase and effective date;
A. Mt. Sterling Water & Sewer System
B. Morehead Utility Plant Board

If you need additional information, or if you have any questions, please call our office.
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Chri eech
Manager

Enclosures

«This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer.”



